
 

 

TOWN OF LAWRENCE, WI 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Please take notice a public hearing will be held at a Town of Lawrence Board of 

Supervisors Meeting on Monday, August 15, 2022, at 6:30PM or as shortly thereafter as 

possible at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court. This meeting will be held to 

receive testimony, either oral or written, on the following: 

 

1. A request for a Conditional Use Permit for fence location per Town Ordinance 

300-14 on parcel L-1858, 1141 Applewood Drive by Nick Janssen. 

 

2. A request for a Conditional Use Permit for fence location per Town Ordinance 

300-14 on parcel L-1900, 1772 Applewood Drive by Benjamin & Rebecca 

Clark. 

 

3. Town Board of the Town of Lawrence will consider Ordinance 2022-001 to 

amend section 300-23(f) Swimming Pool Fence Requirements of Code of 

Ordinances, eliminating subsection (9), effectively removing the current 

option for a fence requirement waiver: 

• 300-23(f)(9) Fence requirements may be waived only by an approved 

conditional use permit issued by the Town Board. 

      The recommendation is to require fences for all swimming pools. 

 

 

You are further notified that a copy of the proposed repeal and replacement will be on file 

and open for the public inspection in the office of the Town Clerk/Treasurer for the 

period of two weeks prior to its amendment, commencing August 15, 2022, in 

accordance with § 66.0103, Wis. Stats. 

 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

July 27, 2022 

 

 
Posted at the following on August 1st and 8th, 2022 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Town of Lawrence website 

Property owners notified within 500 feet of subject property 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 


